
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

BUREAU OF PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION 
 

The State of Connecticut, Department of Transportation (Department), Bureau of Public Transportation 

invites qualified vendors to submit proposals for the following: 

 

 RFP# 105-SOM21-001 

 Facility Management Services for 

Various Railroad Station Facilities – Connecticut Region “C” 

 
The Department seeks Proposals from qualified facility management firms to provide comprehensive 

facility operation and maintenance, 24 hours, 7 days/week, 365 days/year, for Shore Line East facilities: 

Old Saybrook station parking lots, Westbrook station, Clinton station, Madison station and auxiliary lots, 

Guilford station, and Branford station.  

  

If selected, the vendor must be registered with the Secretary of the State to do business in the State of 

Connecticut. Please note that a Small Business Enterprise (SBE) sub-contractor goal will be required on 

this project (TBD%). The SBE firm(s) must be certified by the State of Connecticut, Department of 

Administrative Services. 

  

A mandatory pre-bid conference is scheduled for Thursday, January 21, 2021, 9:00 a.m. for all prospective 

proposers. Pre-registration is required. 

 

TO OBTAIN THE RFP PACKAGE, CONTACT: 
 

Mrs. Marlene Cordero 

 Department of Transportation              

Office of Rail 

 Tel:  203-497-3371 

 Marlene.Cordero@ct.gov 

 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTAL OF PROPOSALS IS: 

Before 3:00 P.M. Friday, February 5, 2021 

An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer 


